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IMPORTANT REMINDER 
 

 
All Tier 2 and Tier 3 Medical Home Providers must obtain written 
mutual agreement on the role of the medical home between the provider 
and patient which explains defined roles within the context of all joint 
principles that reflect a patient centered medical home.  This written 
agreement must be maintained in the patient’s record. 
 
Effective March 1, 2011 per Amendment to the SoonerCare Provider 
Agreement, Attachment B to Addendum 1 all Medical Home Providers 
will be required to obtain a mutual agreement, including Tier 1 Medical 
Home Providers.   
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